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Gateway to hold canning workshop 

Gateway Technical College will host a canning workshop, “You Can Do It!” 

4:30 p.m. Sept. 13 at the Center for Sustainable Living on the college’s Kenosha 

Campus, 3520-30th Ave. 

Stephanie Slater, beekeeper and food preserver, will share home 

strategies for beginner canners. Attendees will learn food preservation safety 

standards and creative ways for serving canned goods. 

The workshop is free and open to the public. Those interested should 

RSVP to Center Manager Kallie Johnson at (262) 564-2196 or 

johnsonka@gtc.edu.  

Gateway Technical College’s mission is to deliver industry-focused education that is flexible, accessible  
and affordable for our diverse community. The college collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth 

counties to ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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